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The Whitefish Bay Music Parents Association (MPA) sponsors a Summer Music Grant Program for students entering grades 6-12 next year. A Summer Grant of $100 (or the cost of the activity if less than $100) may be used for a summer music clinic, class, or camp of your choice (not private lessons). We encourage students to participate in summer camps and clinics! Whitefish Bay students who participate in music instruction in school (orchestra, band, and/or choir) and whose parents/guardians join the MPA for the current year are eligible for this grant.
There are 3 things due by Friday, May 30th to qualify for a MPA Summer Music Grant.
1. 2024-2025 Membership to the MPA Association. If you are not a member click the link to join:
Whitefish Bay Music Parents Association. The cost of membership is $15-$40, depending on the number of student musicians in your family/grade of student(s). Unsure if you are already a member? Click here to see the member list.
2. [bookmark: _heading=h.4zanmwoftcco]Completed Summer Grant Application: 2025 MPA Summer Grant Form
3. Proof of registration, acceptance, and payment to qualified summer camp/class shared by email or mail to joellen.rostad@gmail.com /4908 N Wildwood Ave, Whitefish Bay, WI 53217. 
Applications for the grants and MPA Association dues, if applicable, are due by Friday, May 30, 2025. Grant checks will be delivered after receipt of proof of all registrations and payments.
All applicants who meet the eligibility requirements for the MPA Summer Grant and provide all necessary materials on time will receive a grant. Click here to see a list of Music Camps and Clinic ideas.
We hope your child will be able to take advantage of this opportunity. If you have any questions on the process or eligible programs please contact me at joellen.rostad@gmail.com. 
Sincerely,
JoEllen Rostad
MPA Summer Grants Program Chair


